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Notice Concerning the Removal of Our Stock from the Designated Securities Under Surveillance 

(Under Confirmation) 

 

 
On June 27, 2024,  our stock was designated a Security Under Supervision (Confirmation) by Tokyo Stock Exchange, 

Inc. (hereinafter referred to as “the Tokyo Stock Exchange”). However, today, we received a notification from the Tokyo 

Stock Exchange stating that this designation will be lifted on July 10, 2024, as detailed below. 

 

As announced in our "Notice Regarding the Delay in Submission of the Securities Report for FY23 and the Possibility of 

Designation of Our Stock as a Security Under Supervision (Confirmation)" dated June 27, 2024, we disclosed that the 

FY23 Securities Report would not be submitted by the deadline of June 28, 2024. Consequently, our stock was 

designated as Security Under Supervision (Confirmation) by the Tokyo Stock Exchange on June 27. 

 

Today, we submitted the FY23 Securities Report to the Kanto Local Finance Bureau, and we have received notification 

from the Tokyo Stock Exchange that the designation of our stock as a Security Under Supervision (Confirmation) will be 

lifted on July 10, 2024.  

 

We deeply apologize for the significant inconvenience and concern caused to our shareholders, investors, market 

participants, and business partners due to this designation. 


